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Chairman Gryder Lowers Flags to Half-Staff to 
Honor Victims of the Terrorist Attack in Kabul 

Afghanistan  
 

In accordance with the Presidential Proclamation, Kendall County Board Chairman Scott Gryder 

will be lowering all Kendall County flags to half-staff starting today, August 27th, through Monday 

August 31st. Chairman Gryder asks that residents join Kendall County in honoring those who 

lost their lives in the attack. 

 

The Kendall County Board supports and appreciates all United States Service Members 

deployed in the US and around the world and particularly grateful for all who reside within 

Kendall County. Our military bravely puts their lives on the line every day to protect the citizens 

of the United States. 

 

 

 

 

 

For Additional questions or concerns please contact the Kendall County Administrative Services 

Department at (630) 553-4171 or kcadmin@co.kendall.il.us 
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